
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
The Cicero Fire Department is currently accepting applications for the position of full-time 
Fire Chief.  Applications can be downloaded from the Town of Cicero website www.ciceroin.org 
or picked up at the Utility Office located at 331 E Jackson Street; Cicero, IN 46034.  
Applications will be accepted until 6/2/25.  The Town of Cicero is an Equal Employment 
Opportunity. 
 
Benefits include: 

• Bi-Weekly Salary  
• Longevity pay after the 1st year is available 
• Paid Time Off Package 
• Health, Dental, Vision and Life insurance 
• Certification and/or Degree Bonus 

 
Duties, Job Requirements, Difficulty of Work and Responsibilities, etc. can be 
found on the Town of Cicero’s website at www.ciceroin.org. 
 
Please contact Emily Pearson at 317-370-2566 or epearson@townofcicero.in.gov or Rhonda 
Gary at (317) 984-4900 or rgary@townofcicero.in.org with any questions. 
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